
3. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

(c) YOUTH COUNCIL – CARLA POTTER AND MATT GLANVILLE

Carla Potter and Matt Glanville reported on Youth Council activities.  Both Carla and Matt complete their
terms on the Youth Council in December 2000.  They described the various positive aspects of their
involvement with the Youth Council, and their plans for the future, and advised the Committee that
“things for young people are looking up”.

George Hampton, a new Youth Council representative, was introduced to the Committee, and George in
response extended his thanks to Carla and Matt for their support.

A vote of thanks to Carla and Matt was extended from the Chair and members of the Committee for their
valuable input and enthusiasm during their representative term.

The information was received.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


